
 

PRE-APPLICATION 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
 

299 Campbell Avenue 
 
 

I invite all residents to attend a public meeting to review the proposed plans for the 

possible redevelopment of 299 Campbell Avenue before an Official Plan 

Amendment and Zoning Bylaw Amendment application are filed with the City. 

 

The developer intends to propose the construction of a mixed-use commercial and 

residential building with a podium height of 6 storeys along Dupont Street and 

Campbell Avenue. The building would step up and back to 8 storeys and further 

up and back to 18 storeys in the eastern portion of the site.  The proposed 

redevelopment would have a mix of single, one, two and three bedroom units, two 

levels of retail/commercial and office space along Dupont Street and Campbell 

Avenue, as well as Live/work units along Campbell Avenue and three levels of 

underground parking. 

 

This session is an opportunity to come and see what is being proposed and to 

contribute your ideas to the process before an official application is submitted. 

    

    For any inquiries, please feel free to contact: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca, or call (416) 392-7012. 

Per informazioni in italiano, chiamate Michael Vieira 416-338-5277. 

Para informacion en español llame a Anna Kral 416-338-5273. 

www.anabailao.ca 

LOCATION:  

 

St. Rita Catholic 

School- 178 Edwin 

Avenue 
 
 

JOIN US:  

 

Please join us on 

Wednesday, May 

16
th

, 2012 at 6:30pm 

for a community 

discussion 
 
 

mailto:councillor_bailao@toronto.ca

